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Subject: SLMM condemns the killings of Lieutenant Colonel Meedin 
 

The SLMM condemns the killing of the senior officer of the Military Intelligence 
Corps, Lt. Col. Meedin, which took place on Saturday night. Our sympathies are 
with the family of the deceased. 
 
Over 190 people have been killed in Sri Lanka since the beginning of the year in 
suspected political killings. The SLMM has on countless occasions expressed 
major concerns over this constant violence. The killings have gradually 
undermined the CFA and resulted in mistrust and bad atmosphere between the 
Parties. 
 
The SLMM would like to urge the Government of Sri Lanka and the Liberation 
Tigers of Tamil Eelam to work together to end the violence in the country so that 
the confidence between the two Parties can be restored and the Peace Process 
continued.  

 
 
 

SLMM HQ, 399 Galle road. Colombo 3 
Tel: +94 (0) 11 2 573 630. Fax: +94 (0)11 2 573 814 
Ms. Helen Olafsdottir Press & Information Officer 

slmm-spokesman@mfa.no 


	SLMM HQ

